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To :

1. What  is  the  date  of the most recent estimate of Valuation Liabilities for  
Northern  Territory  Public  Sector  Superannuation  as   previously 
published in Public Accounts Committee reports.

2. What  is the estimated amount of the Superannuation Valuation Liabilities 
at 30 June 1996, calculated on June 1992 prices.

3. Will  estimates  of  the  Valuation  Liabilities  for  Superannuation  be 
published in the 1993-94 Budget Papers. 

ANSWER

1. The   most   recent  estimate  of  superannuation  valuation  liabilities 
prepared by the Actuary is at 30 June 1992.

2. The  estimated  amount  of  superannuation   valuation   liabilities   at 30 
June 1996, calculated on June 1992 prices, is $928.4m.

3. Estimates  of valuation liabilities for superannuation have been provided 
to the  Public  Accounts  Committee  and  published  in  the  committee's 
2 reports  on  the  actual  and  contingent  liabilities  of the Northern 
Territory government.  The actuarial review  of  the  Northern  Territory 
government   and   Public   Authorities   Superannuation   Scheme  as  at 
30 June 1992 was tabled in the May Sittings of the Legislative Assembly. 




